
 
February 15, 2024 
 
Hello, 
 
Time to start thinking about quilt show.  I hope you can work for us 
this year during quilt show week. We will start making the schedules 
the beginning of April, so please think about your summer plans.  We 
will Email your schedule in May.  If you need to make any changes in 
your availability, please call or e-mail me before May 1st.  We really 
appreciate all who helped us last year.  If you know of someone 
that would like to help us during quilt show this year, please have 
him or her contact me so I can send out a letter and form. 
 
We will have the orientation and training meeting with all quilt show 
helpers who work in the store on Tuesday, June 25 at 5 p.m. at The 
Stitchin’ Post.  When you come, please use the entrance at the 
back of the store. This meeting is very important to review policies 
and get familiar with the store layout and to learn the cutting table 
system that we have in place. Please plan on attending the 
meeting.  
 
For working this year, you will receive a 15% discount valid from July 
7 – July 14.  Also, if you work on Friday or Saturday, you will receive a 
2024 Quilt Show T-shirt, to wear on Friday and or Saturday.  You will 
receive your T-shirt at the orientation meeting. As usual, Friday July 
12 and Saturday July 13 are the hardest days to schedule because 
there is so much happening, so if you will be available those days 
even for a couple hours it will help. 
 
Please complete the enclosed form and return to us by March 31.  
You may Fax it to 541.549.1922, e-mail to annette@stitchinpost.com 
or mail it.  We would like to have the schedules completed by May 
1st.  Thank you for your support.  We could not do this without you. 
 
Thank you again, 
Annette Caldwell 


